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Jim's Whim's 
By Jim Deller, Chapter Director 

 

HELLO CHAPTER D! 
 
We are back in PA and we hit the ground running. Family visits, 
Graduations and projects around the house. It's all been fun except for the 
projects. The Pa winter was not kind to us after finding a few water leaks 
and having to tear up a floor but I'm hoping that was the end of the 
damage. 
 
The end of May is almost here and that means the Memorial Day kick off 
for the summer. Lots of fun rides and activities are planned and Cathy 
Schantz does a great job of keeping everyone up to date on the festivities. 
 
We don't seem to be having much response to the Picnic in August or the 
Christmas Party.  It may seem early in the season to think about these 
things but time flies by and before you know it we will be getting ready to 
pack things away for the cold weather. 
 
Let's enjoy as much as we can for the next few months. Plan to ride with 
the group or if all day is too much, check with the ride leader for 
approximate times and just do lunch or meet at the ice cream stop (which 
is always on the agenda) and enjoy some friendly conversations.  As 
much fun as it is on a bike, you can always come in a car or truck 

ΪΪΪ  

 
So, hoping to see all at the GATHERING and come early to eat and chat. 
Hoping to see all of you soon. I have missed you!!!!! and if you have 
anything to discuss you can always call or email or text me.  

 
Jim  

 
 
 

 
GATHERING 

Thursday, June 28th 
Perkins Restaurant 

20013 Route 19 
Cranberry Twp., PA 16066 

724-772-3710 
Cranberry Twp., PA 

7:00p.m. 
Join us for dinner at 5:30p.m. 

 

 

CHAPTER TEAM MEETING 
Wednesday, June 20th 

 Perkins Restaurant 
Join us for dinner at 5:30p.m. 

 

Chapter D Website 
www.gwrrapad.org 
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GWRRA Team 

 

 
National 

GWRRA Website  Home Office, Phoenix, AZ 800-843-9460 www.gwrra.org 

President Anita Alkire  president@gwrra.org 

Rider Education Director Tim & Anna Grimes   director-re@gwrra.org 

Director Training Clara & Fred Boldt   toledotriker@gmail.com 

Member Enhancement Directors Larry & Penny Anthony  mepgwrra@gmail.com 

 
Northeast Region B 

Directors Tom & Renee Wasluck 570.474.1014 regionbdirectors.tom.renee@gmail.com 

 
Pennsylvania District 

District Director - D-E-G-I-N-P-Q  Harold & Diane Jackson  814-589-1307  Jackson2@zoominternet.net 

Assistant Director - C-S-T-W  Brownie & June Statler  724-777-5572 fstatz@comcast.net 

Assistant Director - A-B-K-V-Y  Mike & Shirley Prince  717-495-5400  mikep@gwrrapav.org  

Assistant Director ς H-M-R-X    

District Treasurer  Sharon & Ed Golanka 724-938-7876 barnyardgang@zoominternet.net  

District Membership Enhancement  Pat Delo 814-328-5133  patdelo27@gmail.com  

District Educator  Doug & Cyndy Motter  717-226-3153  prosemi2017@gmail.com  

District Ride Coordinator Open for candidate   

District Motorist Awareness  Open for candidate    

District University Coordinator Gerry & Bonnie VanArt 570-759-9304 gbvanart@msn.com 

Assistant University Coordinator  Tim & Crystal Brakebill 724-816-9934 12wingnut@zoominternet.net 

District COY Coordinator Barry & Rhonda Blyler 717-334-6704 brwings@comcast.net 

2017/18 District Couple of the Year  Dana & Danise Hartle    

District Newsletter Editor  Pat Cole  814-726-2673 colepatricia68@gmail.com 

District Webmaster Mike & Darlene Ammerman 412-795-6685 auwinger@verizon.net 

District PEDS List Coordinator Mike & Shirley Prince 717-495-5400 mailman@gwrrapav.org 

District Roll for the Dough Bonnie & Gerry VanArt 570-759-9304 rollforthedough@gmail.com 

District Goodies Coordinator  Dave & Cindy Marconi  814-781-6383  raidersdavecindy@yahoo.com 

PA District Website   www.gwrrapadist.org  

 
PA Chapter D Team 

Director Jim Deller  412.638.9264 jimndeller@gmail.com  

Assistant Directors Phil & Dar Pirozzi 412.600.0395 felixpirozzi@live.com  

Treasurer Greg Scott 724.591.8474 gcscott@zoominternet.net  

MEC Tim & Crystal Brakebill 724.816.9934 12wingnut@zoominternet.net  

Newsletter Editor Mary Allman 724.591.8474 mary.allman@yahoo.com  

Newsletter Ad Coordinator Cindy Young 724.494.7299 young196@comcast.net 

Webmaster Mike Ammerman 412.795.6685 auwinger@verizon.net 

Ride Coordinator Cathy Schantz 724.443.8976 grammycat10@gmail.com  

Chapter Apparel Cindy Young 724.494.7299 young196@comcast.net 

Historian & Sunshine Lady Sue Steranka 412.486.3273 rossew@verizon.net  
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Phil Pirozzi 
Assistant Chapter Director 

 

Welcome back Jim and Joan! 
 
We had another great turn out for the May gathering at Perkins! We had 37 attendees!  A full house!  Several 
ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǊƻŘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ƻƴ ōƛƪŜǎΗ  ¢ƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ƴƛŎŜ ŘǊȅ Řŀȅ ǿŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǿƘƛƭŜΗ  DǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŀǘΗ     
Please take a moment to think about where you want to have a nice relaxing Sunday meal with friends, 
contact Cathy Schantz to have your favorite restaurant put on the schedule. Just make a reservation for 10 ς 
12 people and Cathy will add it to the ride calendar on line and also send out a reminders.   
 
Guests  included District Directors, Harold and Diane Jackson who talked about the successful District Rally in 
Uniontown. The next District Rally will be in York, PA for 2019. They had dry weather even tho the forecast 
included a lot of rain!  Ellie and Allen Cowfer from Chapter P came and talked about her Ride For Kids events. 
Ellie asked for volunteers to man stations at her event.  Please contact her if you want to help! Welcome Larry 
and Kathy Brown whom Tim Brakebill contacted and invited them to come on down!  Roy Kinkead brought a 
friend, Lyn Braden who also has ridden with our chapter before.  We hope to see more of the guests we had 
on future rides! 
 
50/50 ς went to Darlene Pirozzi  she won $50!!! 
1. Tim Brakebill  won a lottery ticket 
2. Ken Purvis  won a lottery ticket 
3. Ellie Cowfer won a lottery ticket 
4. Doug Reis  won FREE TICKETS for the next gathering 
 
Marble Game ς Greg Scott won a chance at the marble game AGAIN! but did not win the $70  kitty. Good Luck 
Next Time!  The pot will increase until someone pulls the black marble! 
 
Be sure to check the ride schedule for our ride to Prince Gallitzen Park for a pitch in picnic!  The chapter is 
supplying the hot dogs, buns, condiments and place settings.  We ask that everyone bring your favorite picnic 
side dish or dessert.  Please check with us with what you are goiƴƎ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎΣ ǎƻ ǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ т ƳŀŎŀǊƻƴƛ 
salads. We have 14 members coming  and look forward to adding you to the list if you are not already on it! 
Call Phil at 412-600-0395 or email him at felixpirozzi@live.com.  Also, there is a Sheetz very near the park. We 
can stop for a quick break and you can also pick up your beverage or snacks, etc. 
 
The next staff meeting is: June 20th and June  28th is the next gathering both events are held at Perkins in 
Cranberry and start at 7:00 pm,come early and enjoy dinner with your friends! 
 
Be sure to check the ride schedule for upcoming rides and also Cathy Schantz sends out reminder emails about 
upcoming rides as well.  
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My First GWRRA PA District Rally  
By Doug Ries  

 

Lori and I joined the GWRRA about a year ago and quickly became involved with PA Chapter D.  At that time, 
we were riding a Silver wing.  My plan on purchasing a Goldwing was to do it this summer but we were blessed 
to find a great deal on a great Goldwing last September. 
 
We made plans to attend the PA Rally if my work schedule allowed.  At one of our gatherings the discussion on 
our chapters participation in the talent show during the rally was discussed.  I volunteered my services to do a 
magic act to represent our chapter in the show if my work schedule allows (it changes at the drop of a hat). 
 
I was also asked to be a vendor at the rally selling my engraved cups.  After careful thought I passed on being a 
vendor being this was my first rally and I wanted to experience as much as I could without being tied down to 
a vendors table.  I also joined the GWRRA for something that Lori and I experience together and being a 
vendor would interfere with that.  This turned out to be a wise decision. 
 
What a wonderful experience we both had.  Lori was unable to get there till Friday evening.  I started by 
checking into my room then getting my registration packet.  There were so many wonderful things to do.  I 
ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǾŜƴŘƻǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƳƻǊŜ ƪƛƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎŜǇǘƛǾŜΦ Thursday evening was the bike 
competition and I was encouraged to enter my bike.  I proudly did so we had a Chapter D bike in the 
competition. I thought there would be more bikes entered but as I looked around the parking lot I realized all 
the best bikes were lined up to be judged.  I was blessed to win 2nd in the Bike category.  This plaque will hang 
proudly in our home as a reminder of all the great things that we experienced at the rally. 
 

 
 

On Friday I went on the Rt40 ride.  It was raining lightly when we left the hotel, but the rain ended within 5 
minutes of the ride.  We had 7 bikes with this group ride which was perfect.  We stopped at Fort Necessity first 
then on to the Jumonville Cross.  Our ride leader scored a cable key, so we were able to ride all the way up to 
the cross.  Typically, you must park and take quite a hike up to the cross. Friday night was the ice cream social 
ŀƴŘ ǘŀƭŜƴǘ ǎƘƻǿΦ  L ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ǉǳƛǘŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƻ ŜȄǇŜŎǘ ōǳǘ ǿŀǎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜŘ ǘƻ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ 5 ǿƛǘƘ άThe 
WorldΩs Most Difficult Card TrickέΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǎƘƻǿ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜǊ ŀƴŘ a/ ǿŀǎ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ L ǿŀǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǿ ŀƴŘ ƘŜ ǿŀǎ 
so wonderful to coordinate with.  I was on 3rd.  As I watched the first 2 acts, it was hysterically funny and at 
that point was wondering how my (serious) act would fit into the mix and be accepted. 
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The MC proudly introduced me to the stage like a 
proud parent would and I was graciously greeted 
by an anticipating audience.  I carefully selected a 
couple from the audience and performed the trick 
which was well received.  The following day I wish 
I had a $100 bill for every time I was stopped and 
ŀǎƪŜŘΣ άIƻǿ ŘƛŘ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ǘƘŀǘΚέΦ  L ƎǳŜǎǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƭƛƪŜŘ 
ƛǘΦ  {ƛƴŎŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŀǎ Ƴȅ ŦƛǊǎǘ ǊŀƭƭȅΣ L ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ŎƻƳǇŀǊŜ 
this show with previous years, but everyone was 
talking about how this was one of the best talent 
shows ever and not because of my performance 
but because of all the great comical routines done 
by all the chapters involved.  It was a true 
pleasure and honor to be part of the show. 
 
On Saturday Lori and I took a couple of classes.  
She did the Co-rider class while I attended the 
wƻŀŘ ¢ǊƛǇǇƛƴΩ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ  ! ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǿŀǎ 
shared here.  Lori also got to sit up in the UPS 
tractor trailer to see first- hand what truck drivers 
Ŏŀƴ ŀƴŘ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǎŜŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƳƛǊǊƻǊǎΦ  {ƘŜ ŀƭǎƻ Ǝƻǘ ǘo 
experience how much it takes to stop an 80,000-
pound truck.  This makes us so much more aware 
of how to ride when around the big rigs. 
 
Saturday afternoon Lori and I went on a ride into 
the mountains.  It is so amazingly beautiful there.  
We returned in ǘƛƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ōƛƪŜ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ όŎŀƴΩǘ Řƻ 
enough of these).  A quick clean up and onto the 
closing banquet that was outstanding. 
There were 301 registrants there.  The best part 
of the rally was all the new friends we made and 
the further bonding we had with the old friends.  
LΩƳ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊǎΩ Ǌŀƭƭȅ ƛƴ 
York PA. 
 

 
Tim Brakebill  
Chapter D EC  

 

We just got back from the 2018 GWRRA PA District Rally 
άwƛŘŜ wƻǳǘŜ ¦{ плέ ƛƴ ¦ƴƛƻƴǘƻǿƴ ŀƴŘ L ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ǘƘƛǎ 
was the best PA District Rally I have attended!   
 
Three hundred people attended, and the weather was in 
mostly in our favor.  If you did not attend, then you 
ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ άCǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŦƻǊ CǳƴΣ {ŀŦŜǘȅΣ ŀƴŘ YƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜέ 
event.  We were able to spend time with old friends and 
make new friends.  There were seminars, indoor and 
outdoor vendors (27 in all), guided and unguided rides, 
games, karaoke, 50/25/25 drawings, door prizes, a talent 
show and a hospitality room with lots of food and drinks.   
 
Our own Doug Ries performed a magic act in the talent 
ǎƘƻǿΦ   ²Ŝ ǎǘƛƭƭ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ Ƙƻǿ ƘŜ ŘƛŘ ƛǘΗ  The training 
included the Road Captain Course and two riding courses, 
Advanced and Trike.  I participated in the Trike Riding 
Course to keep current in the Rider Levels Program and 
the course was both informative and fun.  I would have 
attended the Road Captain Course, but I was presenting 
Dangerous Epidemic ς Distracted Drivers and could not 
attend.   
 
There was so much going on, you had to choose what you 
wanted to do.   At one of the mass meetings during the 
RŀƭƭȅΣ ǘƘŜ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴ ǿŀǎ ŀǎƪŜŘΣ ά²Ƙƻ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΚέ  L ƭƻƻƪŜŘ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ŀƴŘ ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘ ǘǿƻ ǘƘƛǊŘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
group raised their hands. bŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ D²ww! t! 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ 
wŀƭƭȅΣ άwƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ wƻǎŜǎΣέ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴ ¸ƻǊƪΣ t! ƻƴ aŀȅ мсΣ 
17 & 18.  Hope to see you there.   
 
Ride Safe! 

Chapter D at the Rally! 
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Submitted by Bill Cressman 

 
Roy Kinkeadôs West 
Virginia Ride Reminder 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Please join your friends for a 
3-day 2-night ride to 
southern W.V. on August 10-
12. Letôs see if we hear 
banjos, we will be riding in 
the Hatfield & McCoy region.  
Ride leaves Sheetz in 
Cranberry at 8:30, joining up 
with others at the Bridgeville 
rest stop at 9. 
 
The ride down & back will be 
led by me. On Saturday your 
leaders will be Phil & Dar 
(THANK YOU). They have 
taken this ride before. 
 
We will spend 2 nights at the 
Quality Inn Summersville 
W.V. Reservations required 
by calling 304-872-6500, 10 
rooms are held under 
"Pennsylvania Chapter Dò 
 
Rooms will be held until July 
27th. Cost $95 + 12% tax per 
night each room has 2 queen 
beds. If you would like to 
spend less, you can get 
these same rooms online 
through a 3rd party for about 
$75. NON REFUNDABLE. 

 

 
Cathy Schantz 
Ride Co ordinator 
Guess what it is time to think about . . . the Holiday Party!! 

¶ Before Christmas or After Christmas?  

¶ Would you like another afternoon party or go back to the evening?  

¶ Something a little more dressy or casual? 

¶ Any suggestions on venue? 

¶ Buffet or just order off the menu? 

The staff is looking for your advice.  Remember this is your chapter and we need your help.  Last year 
the Holiday Party was at The Sports Grille in Cranberry and we were crowded in our room.  We 
average around 40 people at this event.  I would hate us to be limited on attendance by our room size.  
Please forward your suggestions to Cathy Schantz by May 23rd.  My email is 
grammycat10@gmail.com .    Thank you for your input and remember this is your Chapter and to 
make it a success  We need you!!!!!!  

  

mailto:grammycat10@gmail.com
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June ά.ƛƪŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘέ 

Kyle and Sue Steranka 

 
Cathy Schantz 

Ride Coordinator 

 
My first motorcycle was a new 1972 175 Yamaha Enduro I bought while in 
the army.  After riding on the street as much as off road, I had always 
dreamed of owning a full dresser and touring (a person can only take so 
much two stroke punishment).  After 25 years of owning a 650 Yamaha, Sue 
ŎƻƴǾƛƴŎŜŘ ƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ŘǊŜǎǎŜǊ LΩǾŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǿŀƴǘŜŘΤ  ŀǎ ƛŦ L 
needed encouragement! 
 
About a year after we bought our 2002 1800, a Chapter D member told us 
ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŀǎǎƻŎƛŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƎŀǾŜ ǳǎ wŀȅ ŀƴŘ WǳŘȅΩǎ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊΦ  {ƻƻƴ ǿŜ 
were at home at our first meeting, and on our first group ride to King of the 
Iƛƭƭ ǊŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ ƻƴ ƻƭŘ ǊƻǳǘŜ плΦ  {ƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŜƴ ǿŜΩǾŜ ƭƻƎƎŜŘ ƻǾŜǊ мллΣллл ƳƛƭŜǎΦ 
 
Our most meƳƻǊŀōƭŜ ǊƛŘŜǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ wƻȅΩǎΣ 
²ŀǊǊŜƴΩǎ ŀƴŘ tƘƛƭΩǎ ǊƛŘŜǎ ƛƴǘƻ ²Ŝǎǘ 
±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀΣ wƻǎǎΩǎ ŀƴŘ aƛƪŜΩǎ ǊƛŘŜǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ 
tŀΣ όŀƴŘ bŜǿ WŜǊǎŜȅύΣ ŀƴŘ .ǊƻǿƴƛŜΩǎ ǊƛŘŜǎ 
to Lake George, New England states and 
trips to Cherokee, NC.  Sue and I also 
took vacation rides as far west as the 
DǊŀƴŘ /ŀƴȅƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ ƘƛƎƘ ŀǎ tƛƪŜΩǎ tŜŀƪΦ 
 
We are hoping to go much, much farther as there are so many old US 
highways to explore, and great food to eat!  But above all, more people to 
meet.  The very best memories are of the moments spent in the evenings 
after a long dayΩs group ride, sitting around a campfire, a motel pool, or a 
hotel lobby sharing stories, thoughts and laughs.  Susie and I feel blessed to 
ōŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ƻŦ ōƛƪŜǊǎΧ  ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ²ƛƴƎ bǳǘǎΦ 
 

 

Jim Schantz is my weekend cook for 
breakfast.   
  

 
  
He is always willing to cook me a breakfast 
on Saturday and Sunday. 
  
Ingredients needed:   
  
Hickory Smoked Regular Sliced Bacon (6-7 
ǇƛŜŎŜǎύ ƻǊ WƛƳƳȅ 5ŜŀƴΩǎ ǎŀǳǎŀƎŜ όр-6 links) 
2 Eggs  
Wheat Toast 
Juice or Milk 
  
Place 6-7 slices of bacon on a skillet over 
medium heat.  Cook until golden brown 
and crispy. If cooking sausage cook until 
golden brown. Remove from skillet and 
drain on a paper towel to drain the grease. 
Crack open 2 eggs on skillet, lightly salt 
and pepper to taste and cook until the 
slime is white and no longer clear. Flip 
over the eggs (as we prefer our eggs over 
easy).  Once cooked remove from the 
skillet. 
 
Or, if you prefer scrambled eggs, crack two 
eggs in a bowl, lightly whip the eggs, salt 
and pepper to taste, add a little milk and 
cook in a Teflon pan.  Add cheddar cheese 
with the scramble or a slice of American 
Cheese on top.  Once cooked removed 
from pan.  Add Wheat toast to the toaster 
and toast on medium setting. Toast should 
come out golden brown. Lightly butter or 
if you prefer some Jam add it at this time. 
  
Cathy sets up the table and serves a glass 
of juice or milk with the breakfast. Enjoy 
your weekend breakfast as I do and thank 
you Jim for another great meal. 
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Harold and Diane Jackson 
Your PA District Directors 

 
We just got home from the PA District Rally.  Diane and I hope you had as much FUN as we did.  
Many of us were concerned about the weather and there was rain all around the Uniontown area but, 
we were blessed and had no rain at the rally.   
 
This allowed our instructors to hold all of the riding courses as planned.  The classes were full for the 
Road Captain Course, Advance Riding Course and Trike Course.  Many of the participants that took 
the course, let us know that they were glad they had taken the course and would recommend it to 
their friends. 
 
We learnt this weekend that ñGoldWingers Got Talentò.  Thank you to our District Couple of the Year, 
Dana and Danise Hartle for hosting the talent show.  If you did not attend, you missed a great 
evening with lots of talent and laughs.  The PA District truly does have talent! 
 
Congratulations to Dave and Cindy Marconi, they have been selected as our next District Couple of 
the Year!  Thank you to both couples that participated in the selection process. 
 
Thank you to everyone that attended the rally, took classes, participated in the various events and 
helped in any manner.  You are the reason the District Team has a rally!   
 
Thank you for your generous contributions to the sock tree.  City Missionôs appreciated your 
contribution, see their letter in the newsletter.    
 
There is so much more that we could tell you about this yearôs rally but, it is time to move on to the 
2019 rally that is being held in York PA.  The rally dates are May 16 ï 18, 2019 and we hope you will 
join us for the ñRide of the Rosesò.  We were amazed to learn that there are reservations already 
made at the Wyndham Garden York for next yearôs rally.  Thank you!  
 
Now it is summertime and there are many events planned by your chapter and the district.  Please 
take time to look on the PA District website at the events calendar to see what is happening in the 
district.  
 
All Chapters West ï June 15-17th ï Host Chapter is PA-P 
Registration due by June 1st ï 
Location:  Bear Run Campgrounds, Portersville, PA 
Any questions contact Larry Meyer at gl1832@msn.com. 
 
All Chapters East ï July 27-29th ï Host Chapter is PA-B 
Discounted Registration due by June 16, 2018 
Location:  Old Mill Stream Campground, Lancaster, PA 
Any questions contact Jim Burr at payellowtrike@gmail.com. 
 
It is important for all of us to remember that riding and socializing are an important part of chapter life.  
So, letôs go ride! 
 
Remember to always ride safe! 
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/ƘŀǇǘŜǊ 5 ǿƻƴ άнлмт /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

¸ŜŀǊέ !ŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ !ǿŀǊŘ presented to 

Brownie and June Statler as Chapter 

Directors at the Awards Ceremony 
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Doug Motter  
PA District Educator 

 
Hello everyone!  

 
Over the last few months, I have explained the GWRRA Levels Program and the training 

necessary to achieve each level. Now I would like to tell you more about the training and 
where you can get it.  

 
Level I  ï is the first big step. This is when you (and your co- rider) make a commitment 

to safe motorcycle operation.  
 

Level II  ï safety by education ï requires some training.  

  
Co-Riders need a seminar or riding course. GWRRA offers a Co -Rider Seminar within the 

Districts, at District Rally, and Wing Ding. Altern atively, the Co -Rider can accompany 
their Rider in a riding course. This is called riding 2Up; if the Rider passes the course, 

the Co -Rider receives credit as well.  
 

Riders (drivers) have a choice of riding courses. You can take an approved GWRRA 
riding c ourse at the District Rally (if available), Wing Ding, or a riding class provided 

through GWRRA Pennsylvania District Education, which is a very good riding program 
designed to help educate the motorcyclist that is riding today.  

 
Riders should also monitor  www.PAMSP.com for available courses offered through the 

Commonwealth. These courses are free to Pennsylvania residents who currently hold a 
PA Driverôs license with motorcycle endorsement. There is a new contracted vendor 

conducting the classes. Check the  PAMSP website for more details.  

 
Level III ï safety by preparedness ï encourages ñpreparing for the worstò by training 

the Rider and Co -der in the potentially life -saving Cardio -Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) 
or First Aid (FA).  

 
Acceptable training is off ered through the American Red Cross, American Heart 

Association, or Medic/First Aid. Check with your local Emergency Medical Service, 
hospital, or fire company for information about CPR/First Aid training available to the 

public.  
  

Those are the options to  consider for riding training and CPR/FA. If you have problems 
or questions, please contact us. The Pennsylvania District staff members are here to 

help you. Contact information is available on the Pennsylvania District webpage 
(http://www.codynparker.com/ team.html).  

 

Remember: Be seen and have Fun getting there.  
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2018 June
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

27 28 29 30 31 01 02

03 04 05 06 07 08 09
Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

Frank Vieira
MS150

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

MS150

17 18 19 20 21 22 23
Father's Day Chap. D Team 

Meeting 7p Perkins

Ohio District Rally

All Chapters West 

(ACW) - Bear Run 

Campground - Host 

PA P

Chap. D Ride to 

Geneva on the Lake 

(J. Deller) Sheetz 

9am 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30
Thunder in the Valley   

Johnstown, PA

Chap. D Gathering 

7p Perkins

Warren's Ride to 

Halvacia (P. Perozzi 

8am Sheetz)

01 02

2018 July
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

01 02 03 04 05 06 07

08 09 10 11 12 13 14

Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

Frank Vieira

Trans-Atlantic 

Mental Facility (C. 

Young) 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

Chap. D Team 

Meeting 7p Perkins

Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

DJ Ryder

Linda's Lakehouse 

Ride (R. Brown) 

Depart Harmor 8-9? 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

Roar on the Shore Chap. D Gathering 

7p Perkins

Spraigs (J. Schantz) 

Sheetz 8a

29 30 31 01 02 03 04
All Chapters East 

(ACE)  Host PA-B                            

Old Mill Stream 

Campground  

Lancaster

05 06

Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

Monday Blues Revue 

and Special Custom 

Bike

Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

Ken and Bill

Classic Rock

Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

Monday Blues Revue

Sunny Jim's

Bike Night 6-9pm

Monday Blues Revue

Notes:

New England District Rally , Southbury, CT

All Chapters East (ACE)  Host PA-B                            

Old Mill Stream Campground  Lancaster

Americade     Lake George, NY

Ohio District Rally

All Chapters West (ACW) - Bear Run 

Campground - Host PA P

Thunder in the Valley   Johnstown, PA

Roar on the Shore    Erie, PA 

West Virginia District Rally, Elkins, WV

Notes:
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Birthdays  Anniversaries  

 
John Hetzel 6  Donald & Paula Somerfield 2 

Barbara Kubek 8  Ron & Renee Beck 28 

William Boyer 9 

 

James Deller 13 

Kay Reese 19 

Ross Brown 21 

Forrest Statler 

 

24 

 

FOR SALE 
2002 Honda Gold Wing Trike  

California Side Car Trike Kit ς 23500 miles  ς Hitch ς Extra Gas Tank - New Tires  ς Intercom System ς MANY 

Extras! 

Bike Cover ς Designer Dashboard  ς Wired for Heated Clothing ς  Corbin Seat ς Black Leather w/Gray Ostrich 

Trim  and Backrest ς Has Heat but Not Wired  - Have Stock Seat with Backrest and Cover 

Helmets to Match w/Intercom System 

$18,000 or Best Offer 

 

Also have Kompact /K  Trailer for Salde -   

Color Matched 

 

Contact Jim at 724-774-6083 
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QUESTIONS??? EMAIL LARRYATGL1832@MSN.COM  
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Newsletter Ads  

 

                                                   

 

This space could contain YOUR advertisement!  

Contact PA Chapter D about marketing your business with an ad in the  

The Nut sô N ews !   

Distributed to GWRRA Chapters across Pennsylvania.  Affordable.   

 

Phone: 724.774.2179 
Email:  rwshoes@comcast.net 

 

Independently Owned & Operated 
 

Red Wing Shoe Store 
915 Pennsylvania Avenue 

Monaca, PA 15061 
 

EUGENE SCHMUCK 
Owner 


